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INSTITUTIONAL STRENGTHENING: OPTIONS FOR FUNDING AFTER 2010 
 

 
This document was first issued at the 57th Meeting as requested by the Executive Committee in 

decision 53/39. At the 57th Meeting, this paper was briefly taken up by the Executive Committee where it 
was considered to be part of the discussion on a package of funding that had to be agreed in the context of 
HCFC phase-out.  The paper was re-issued at the 58th Meeting and discussed in the contact group 
considering costs associated with HCFC phase-out; no resolution on IS funding was reached.  As this 
document is still valid for discussion at the 59th Meeting, please refer to document 
UNEP/OzL.Pro/ExCom/58/48, Institutional strengthening: options for funding after 2010 (follow-up to 
decision 53/39 and decision 57/36(b)), available from the Multilateral Fund website 
(http://www.multilateralfund.org/58th_executive_committee_meeti.htm) and the Executive Committee 
intranet. 
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